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Sunshine Water Services 

 
January 21, 2022 

 

DiGiovanni Homes  

RE: Summerset Villas project at 2861, 2871 and 2881 Summerdale Drive, Clearwater, FL 

Letter of Service Availability 

 

Ms. Lorrie Viola, 

 

Let this letter serve to confirm that Sunshine Water Services (formerly Utilities Inc. of Florida) is certificated 

by the Florida Public Service commission as the sewer provider for this development. We look forward to 

providing wastewater service to the Summerset Villas development at 2861, 2871 and 2881 Summerdale 

Drive, Clearwater, FL. 

 

This project will require a “Developers Agreement” after plan review. There will be required fees for capacity, 

plan review, and any wastewater service expansion required as a result of plan review.  

 

There is a gravity sanitary sewer main running N and S located on the east side of Summerdale Dr. that will 

accommodate this development. 

 

Company Specifications needed for design, planning and connection can be electronically purchased upon 

request. 

 

Please do not hesitate to contact me, at 407-468-3268 or at mawilson@sunshinewater.com if you have any 

questions or need additional information.  

 

I will continue to be the point of contact for all matters related to the wastewater collection system 

components of your project.   

 

 

 

 

 

Michael A. Wilson 

Director, State Operations 

Sunshine Water Services 

P 321.972.1374 | C 407.468.3268 

  

 

 


